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Reminder…”sign-up” will be posted soon! 

the Flag Event on the Magnolia and BBQ...Memorial Day, May the 29th... 

I am very happy to report that we have a new member, Wendy Schreiber, who brings the total membership of the 
PWGA to 130. Our tournament directors, Paula Fitzpatrick and Helen Simms, have introduced many new games 
on Tuesday, and as a result more ladies are participating on league days. 
 

On April 3rd and 4th, sixty-four ladies competed in the Holly Challenge. Members created their own foursome for 
this net event. On the first day, two best balls are scored. On day two, one best ball from each cart is scored. Strategy 
is important, as our second day scores are rarely as good as our first day scores; cart partners were declared at the 
conclusion of Monday’s play. 
First place winners received engraved bag tags and points.  All other players received play-day points. 
Flight One… 1st…P Fitzpatrick, T Ostroski, N Butler and H Simms (112+120=232) 
  2nd...K Simpson, J Grieshaber, D Dunlap and S Spadola (122+122=244) 
Flight Two 1st...S Wake, L Pryor, P Marki and J Weiler (117+130=247) 
  2nd…M Krasicky, K Lannon, S Dickenson and L Healy (122+127=249) 
Flight Three 1st...S Manich, K McGushin, C Heimann and B Gannett (118+126=244) 
  2nd…K Samchalk, S Schnare, K Teems and D Petricola (117+127=244) 
 

On April 11, a peer-play day, we competed in the ‘Battle for the Bunny’. An adorable stuffed bunny headed home 
with the last lady in each foursome to win a net skin. Our bunny winners were: Katie Dahlberg, Sue Fassett, Anita 
Brewer, Louise Pryor, Terri Birkhauser, Sue Smith, Carol Angus, Pat Marki, Judith Kelley, Mary Schneider, Kathy 
Samchalk, Jean Grieshaber, Kit Simpson, Sue Lambert and Grace Hill. 
 

By the time this is printed, we will have competed in our one-day Member/Guest Tournament. Carol Angus and 
her committee have planned a wonderful day full of camaraderie, golf and dining. Our theme this year is Friendships 
Link Us Together. Look for the next Perspective to learn of winners. 
 

On April 13, members of the PWGA competed in our first Tar Heel event played at MacGregor Downs in Cary.   
 

Our May calendar is very busy with a myriad of events. On May 2, we will compete in our first ‘Wrong Side of the 
Tracks’ event. Pinewild will be divided into two teams captained by our own Helen Simms and Paula Fitzpatrick.   
Ladies from each side of the tracks will compete for their team in either Match Play or Stoke Play. On May 11, we 
partner with the PMGA to play in the Lil’ Abner event. On May 16, both Pine Top and Tar Heel compete at Pine-
hurst #1 and Pinehurst #9, respectively. On May 23, our PAL friends invite us to play in the annual PAL/PWGA 
mixer to be played on the Azalea. Look for the sign-up sheet in the locker room. Also on May 23, Interclub I &II 
compete at Pinehurst. 
As always, the Board encourages you to play every Tuesday.  

Lydia Healy, President 



Monday, May 1st...CGA Senior Four-Ball on the Holly 
Wednesday, May 3rd...Gus on the Range with Free Tips 
Thursday, May 4th...PMGA Summer Bash on the Holly 

Friday, May 5th...Two-Hour Social at the Club 5 to 7 
Sunday, May the 7th...Par Chasers Dinner and Golf on the Holly 
Wed. May 10th...Full Member “Guest” Day & Duplicate Bridge 

Thursday, May 11th...PMGA/PWGA Lil’ Abner on the Holly 
Sat., May 13th...the Drive Chip and Putt Event Qualifier 

Sunday, May 14th...Happy Mother’s Day...Mother’s Day Brunch 
Monday, May 15th...USGA’s Open Qualifier on the Magnolia 

Sunday, May 21st...Full Member “Guest Day” 
Monday, May 22nd...Younglife Charity Event on the Holly [PM] 

Tuesday, May 23rd...PAL/PWGA Event on the Azalea 
and Tuesday Night Dining 

Wed., May 24th...CGA Senior Men’s Interclub on the Magnolia 
Thursday, May 25th...Linden Garden Club Luncheon 

and the PMGA Armed Forces Cup Round II 
Friday, May 26th...the NEW POOL OPENS 

Mon, May 29th...Memorial Day Flag Event and Cookout  
Sun., June 4th...Par Chasers & Twilight [Holly] Golf/Dinner 

Monday through Thursday, June 5 to 8...Greens Aeration 

Upcoming Events 
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THE PINEWILD AZALEA LEAGUE… 

Pinewild Duplicate Bridge 
Wednesday…May 10th...Pinewild Clubhouse at 7:00 pm 

call/email to sign-up by the 1st of the month 
Karen Fogle...908.930.0067...or email at kdfogle@rfogle.com 

April Winners… 
N/S...1st Place...Tim/Lynne Moore — E/W...1st Place...Connie Dominquez & Audrey Larkin 

From the Academy… 
 

Thank you to all the members who supported the 
various demo days in April. We had good activity 
at the four events. 
 

Gus Ulrich will be “on the Range” on Wednesday 
the 3rd of May...9 to 11...offering free tips on the 
Full-Swing. 
 

Also, Gus has a full-slate of Junior Programs for 
the Summer. These include three-day [Monday to 
Wednesday 9 to 11] programs geared towards 
those starting-out in this wonderful game, as well 
as 4 and 5 day overnight camps geared to those 
looking to advance their skills. 
 

All the academy information can be found at… 
http://www.pinewildcc.com/golfacademy.html 
 

“Play with the Pro” dates have been 
established through Septem-
ber...check out the Bulletin Board 
at the Clubhouse for sign-up. 
 

GREAT GOLFING!!! 

The weather has been beautiful and we have had great turnouts on our Tuesday play days. 
 

The Pinehurst Chippers will be hosting our members for a Shamble tournament to be held on May 3rd. Lunch after 
the tournament will be served on the veranda overlooking the eighteenth hole of Pinehurst No. 2 course. 
 

We are busy planning our annual fundraising event for the First Health Cancer Care Fund, Tickle Me Pink.  Our 
first events will be the popular “Tickle Your Taste buds” which are being scheduled now. We already have a finger 
food dinner, a wine tasting, an afternoon tea, a ladies dinner and a cookout where the cooks are our men-folk. Sign-
up sheets for these events will be in the ladies’ locker room from May 9th until May 16th.   
 

Plans for our tournament and luncheon with fashion show are also being planned for October 3rd. The fashion 
show is to be presented by Chico’s this year. There will be a golf tournament with luncheon or you may just come 
for the fashion show and lunch. You do not have to be a member of PAL to attend. There will also be a Remem-
brance Tree in the lobby for the month of September where you can buy a heart to hang on a tree for $1 in remem-
brance of those who have lost their fight or those who have survived breast cancer. There will also be a 50/50 raffle 
with the winner drawn at the luncheon. 
 

On May 23rd, PAL will be hosting the PWGA in a tournament to be played on the Azalea course in a scramble for-
mat.  Prize monies will awarded and a luncheon will follow. There will also be prizes for “Closest to the Pin” for 
both the PWGA and PAL. 

http://www.pinewildcc.com/golfacademy.html


PINEWILD MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION 

NEWS, NEWS and more NEWS... 
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From the Executive Committee: Our first of two bashes is coming up on May 4. Lunch will be provided. Please join 
us, as your entry fee includes the cost of lunch. Sign-up early to ensure a seat. 
 

Tournaments: The first leg of the new Armed Forces Cup was a tremendous success, from the military flags, to mili-
tary music on the range, to those who dressed in military uniforms or donned their service hats, to the comradely 
afterwards at the pavilion; it was a great day. Thanks to the team captains and all the participants. The team order 
after day one is NAVY, Marines, ARMY, Air Force. The next event is a 2-man alternating shot event on May 25. 
 

The Li'l Abner tournament is on May 11. This consists of two person teams – PMGA members invite PWGA mem-
bers to partner-up. The format has been changed to make it less challenging – better ball net Stableford scoring. Sign-
up in the pro shop now. 
 

Lift, Clean, and Place: As of May, it is over for the season! 
 

Selected Upcoming Events: May 4th...Summer Bash I, May 11th...Li'l Abner Tournament, May 
18th...ABCD Gold Tee Scramble and May 25th...Armed Forces Cup, round II. 
 

Notes: The PPOA website is www.pinewild.org . Our information is under the golf tab. You will also 
find a link to our information on the Club's website, on the Members' tab. Most information is also 
found in the men's locker room, and members receive email notices for upcoming events. Please send 
your email address changes to PMGA@twc.com . It is not too late to join the PMGA- especially if you 
plan on getting a hole-in-one this year! 

The Country Club once again had a very busy spring, with many events during April, both of the Golf and So-
cial variety. As we look forward to May, we once again have many events planned. 
 

We will be hosting the Drive, Chip and Putt qualifier on the 13th of May, a Saturday. You may have seen this 
event on the Golf Channel, with the finals hosted at the Augusta National Golf Club the Sunday before the 
Masters. Kids from all over the state will be qualifying in different age groups, for the chance to advance to the 
next round. A great opportunity to expand the game to the kids in the area...more information at 
https://www.drivechipandputt.com/ . Please note, during the morning of the 13th, the practice facilities at the 
range will be unavailable for regular play, and the first hole of the Magnolia may be played as a par 3. 
 

Pinewild will also be hosting the USGA’s US Open Qualifying on the 15th of May on the Magnolia course. 
Spectators are welcome, however, please note that private carts are not allowed to ride the course during the ac-
tual event. 
 

The NEWLY RENOVATED Pool Facility will be opening on May 26th; with the applicable 2017 Pool Rules 
posted on the web and at the Pool Facility. PLEASE take time to review these rules, and share them with other 
family members who may be utilizing the pool this summer. For safety reasons, it is imperative that the Rules be 
followed. We will continue to have a “sign-in” roster which must be completed in FULL by ALL Members and 
their Accompanied Guests who enter the facility. 
 

The renovation of the Challenge course greens continues. This process includes new irrigation and drainage, 
some cart path work, as well as resurfacing the greens back to their original size with new Diamond Zoysia [a 
more heat-tolerant] grass. Additionally, staff are building a new small Zoysia 
putting green at the black tee on Magnolia #1. These greens will be sodded May 9th 
and 10th. 
 

Enjoy the rest of this awesome spring and Good Golfing… 
      Christopher Little, PGA  -  Club Manager 

http://www.pinewild.org/
mailto:PMGA@nc.rr.com
https://www.drivechipandputt.com/


Golf Shop...910.295.5145 or 800.523.1499  Course Maintenance...910.295.5677 
Golf Academy...910.235.9191  Food & Beverage...910.295.5732 

Administration...910.295.8904  Real Estate...910.295.5700 or 800.826.7624 
www.pinewildcc.com 
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Sunday the 14th of May...join us for Mother’s Day Brunch 
Seatings at 10am, Noon and 2pm… 

$24.95++, $12.95++ kids under 12, with kids 5 and under No Charge 
Chef has a Full Gourmet Brunch Buffet, including… 

Omelets Cooked to Order, Eggs Benedict, a Fresh Fruit Display, 
Salad Station with Shrimp Cocktail and Salmon Display, 

Grouper Fillet with Crabmeat, Stuffed Chicken, various Vegetable Options, 
Roast Prime Rib and Smoked Pit Ham Carving Stations 

Chef’s Grand Dessert Table with Coffee & Tea and MUCH, MUCH MORE!!! 
 

...Some Other Social and Dining Events which are upcoming… 
 

Social Two Hours...Friday, May the 5th...5 to 7PM… 
Drink Specials and Free Appetizers...MUCH fun with friends and neighbors...NO Reservation Needed… 

 

Tuesday Night Dining...Tuesday the 23rd, with seatings from 5.30 to 7pm… 
A three-course meal including Soup or Salad, Entrée choice, Dessert, Coffee or Tea… 
Entrée choices of...Prime Rib of Beef Aujus, Red Snapper Fillet or Crispy Chicken Breast… 
All with delicious sides and more...$19.95++ 
 

Memorial Day BBQ Dinner...after the Flag Event on the 29th of May…$17.95++ 
A Buffet Dinner with entrée dishes of…4.30 to 6.30PM 
Chris’s Famous Fried Chicken, Italian Sausage with Roasted Onions, Orzo Pasta Salad, 
Southern Style Cole Slaw, Deviled Eggs, Cookies and Watermelon and MUCH MORE… 
 

Please call 295-5732 to make all your dining reservations, or Email dining@pinewildcc.com 

...OVER $43,500.00 RAISED FOR LINDEN LODGE FOUNDATION... 
 

On April 19th, Pinewild Country Club of Pinehurst hosted our 4th annual charity golf tournament, with proceeds 
this year benefiting the Linden Lodge Foundation. We are so pleased to announce that over $43,500 was raised for 
this fabulous organization!  They are an all-volunteer organization and offer  a unique residential and rehabilitation 
program to assist impoverished adults that are diagnosed with serious and persistent mental illness. Not only does it 
provide them a place to live, it provides a team to support the residents in their maintenance of psychiatric stability 
and their pursuit of a full and thriving life despite their individual challenges. The Advisory Board and Linden Lodge 
Foundation send a huge THANK YOU to all members, residents and sponsors who supported this wonderful event! 
 

It's now time to start the process for selecting the charity for 2018! Below is a link to the process and application. A 
few important reminders: 
- All nominated charities must be not-for-profit and have a 501
(c) 3 status  
- Must be a local charity and monies raised stay in the commu-
nities around Pinehurst/Moore County 
- Nominations due by May 31, with the member who nomi-
nated the Charity giving the Advisory Board an overview at a 
special meeting on June 21. 
http://www.pinewildcc.com/MemberSite/ClubNews/AdvisoryBoard/2017/2018CharityApplication.pdf 

http://www.pinewildcc.com/MemberSite/ClubNews/AdvisoryBoard/2017/2018CharityApplication.pdf

